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GSADCA accepting registrations for daycare at Malmo site 
In addition to GSADCA now being fully accredited, the Malmo site is now accepting 
registration for a preschool daycare program for 3-5 year old children.  Monthly fees for 
preschool children are $675 and $600 for Kindergarten children.  For more information 
about the program and to register, please contact Reva Elmhurst, Executive Director, at 
780-435-4532 or gsad_ed@telus.net. 

 

Annual General Meeting scheduled for September 29, 2011 
GSADCA encourages parents to attend the AGM at 6 pm on September 29 at the 
Lendrum site. This is an important event for future planning and the approval of 
policy changes, as well as recruitment of additional Board members and volunteers.  
We urgently require individuals to fill or share the Fundraising Coordinator and 
Casino Chair positions on the Board as these are very important positions.  The 
fundraising position involves coordinating seasonal fundraising initiatives, as well as 
assisting the Board with developing an ongoing campaign. 
 
The Board is very pleased that the current Board Chair Lisa Mutch has agreed to continue in her position for another 
year in order to enhance stability and provide the opportunity to assist with recruiting and training a volunteer for the 
position next year. 
 
Time to update your contact information and new email for Board Chair 

Please ensure your contact information is up to date and report any changes to the GSADCA main 
office.  There is now a designated email address for the Board Chair (gsadca.chair@gmail.com); 
the general Board email remains gsadca.board@gmail.com. 
 

 
Appreciation for work of staff on summer program 
The Board expresses our sincere thanks as we greatly appreciate all the time and effort of GSADCA 
staff throughout the summer program, which the children indicated they greatly enjoyed. 
 
The staff has been hard at work preparing and implementing the fall program.  Due to the addition 
of the daycare at the Malmo site, the older children attending this site may be moved to alternate 
rooms within the school in the near future.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please 
speak with the Site Director. 
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